
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
The national non-profit organization, Blessings in a Backpack does not now nor 
have we ever had any religious affiliation. 
  
Although different religious groups sponsor many of our individual programs, the 
national organization as a whole does not have any religious affiliation. 
  
Please feel free to reach out to us directly with any questions. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Nikki Grizzle 
Chief Marketing Officer 
Blessings in a Backpack 
nikkigrizzle@blessingsinabackpack.org 
 
 


